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Engineering Materials (Material Science). S. C. Rangwala
2014
Processes of Creating Space Georg Rafailidis 2016-05-26
Processes of Creating Space is a workbook for beginning
designers that shows how to generate space with user
experiences in mind. It explains how to keenly perceive
your world and seamlessly integrate architectural
representation into your design process. The book uses
two main strategies, blending the design process with
material processes and media techniques and
‘experiential typologies’ - emphasising first-hand
experience of space. Five highly experimental
assignments explore the interwoven relationship between
design process and design tools, to help you learn when
to incorporate writing, architectural photography, macro
photography, orthographic projection, perspective
projection, hand-drawing, CAD, mass modelling, hot wire
foam cutting, 3D modelling, multi-part plaster mold
making, slip casting, plaster casting, paper casting,
monocoque shell structures, working with latex,
concrete, twine pulp, full-scale prototyping and more.
Illustrated with more than 350 color images, the book
also includes a section on material fabrication
techniques and a glossary of technical terms. An
eResource containing downloadable essays, stop-motion
videos, sample schedules, and supplementary information
can be found here: www.routledge.com/9781138903685
Durability of Building Materials and Components 8
Michael A. Lacasse 1999 This volume provides a selected
overview of approaches, methods, techniques, tools,
systems and technology used to develop knowledge of the
service life durability of construction and building
materials.
Building Construction Dr. B.C. Punmia 2008-04-01
BUILDING CONSTRUCTION P.C. VARGHESE, 2016-12-01 This
well recognized and established book, a companion volume
to the author’s book on Building Materials, explains the
basics of building construction practices in an
accessible style. It discusses in detail every element
of building construction from start to the finish—from
site preparation to provision of services (such as water
supply, drainage and electricity supply). Besides, the
text describes acoustics and maintenance of buildings,
which are important considerations in building
construction. This book is primarily designed as an
introductory text for undergraduate students of civil
engineering as well as those pursuing diploma courses in
civil engineering and architecture. Practicing engineers
and any person who has a keen interest in the
construction and maintenance of his/her own building
will also find the book very helpful.
Brick and Reinforced Brick Structures P. Dayaratnam 1987
Web Development with Go Shiju Varghese 2015-12-30 Take a
deep dive into web development using the Go programming
language to build web apps and RESTful services to
create reliable and efficient software. Web Development
with Go provides Go language fundamentals and then moves
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on to advanced web development concepts and successful
deployment of Go web apps to the cloud. Web Development
with Go will teach you how to develop scalable realworld web apps, RESTful services, and backend systems
with Go. The book starts off by covering Go programming
language fundamentals as a prerequisite for web
development. After a thorough understanding of the
basics, the book delves into web development using the
built-in package, net/http. With each chapter you’ll be
introduced to new concepts for gradually building a
real-world web system. The book further shows you how to
integrate Go with other technologies. For example, it
provides an overview of using MongoDB as a means of
persistent storage, and provides an end-to-end REST API
sample as well. The book then moves on to demonstrate
how to deploy web apps to the cloud using the Google
Cloud platform. Web Development with Go provides:
Fundamentals for building real-world web apps in Go
Thorough coverage of prerequisites and practical code
examples Demo web apps for attaining a deeper
understanding of web development A reference REST API
app which can be used to build scalable real-world
backend services in Go A thorough demonstration of
deploying web apps to the Cloud using the Google Cloud
platform Go is a high-performance language while
providing greater level of developer productivity,
therefore Web Development with Go equips you with the
necessary skills and knowledge required for effectively
building robust and efficient web apps by leveraging the
features of Go.
BUILDING MATERIALS P.C. VARGHESE 2015-02-26 This
practice-oriented book, now in its second edition,
presents a lucid yet comprehensive coverage of the
engineering properties and uses of the materials
commonly used in building construction in India.
Profusely illustrated with tables and diagrams, the book
brings into light the basics of building materials and
their specifications. Besides giving information
regarding the traditional building materials, the text
now acquaints the reader with up-to-date and in-depth
information pertaining to modern materials available in
the market. The references to IS codes and standards
make this text suitable for further study and field use.
The second edition possesses some substantial changes in
Chapters 12, 13, 14 and 20. Now, the book offers a new
section on durability of concrete in Chapter 12; a
modified section regarding revision of IS 10262 (1982)
code on concrete mix design to IS 10262 (2009) and a new
section on classification of exposure conditions in
Chapter 13; and a new section relating to large advances
made in concrete construction and repair chemicals in
Chapter 14. Besides, the content of Chapter 20 has been
completely updated, with a particular emphasis on the
extensive use of aluminium in building construction.
Primarily intended for the students pursuing
undergraduate degree (B.E./B.Tech.) and diploma courses
in civil engineering and architecture, the book, on
account of lecture-based presentation of the subject,
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should also prove eminently utilitarian for the young
teachers to use it in their classroom lectures as well
as for practising engineers to get a clear understanding
of the fundamentals of the subject. NEW TO THE SECOND
EDITION Review questions at the end of each chapter
enable the reader to recapitulate the topics
Considerable attention is given on field practice
Syllabus of laboratory work on construction materials
and a model question paper (Anna University) are given
in appendices to guide the reader.
ADVANCED REINFORCED CONCRETE DESIGN P. C. VARGHESE
2009-01-09 Intended as a companion volume to the
author's Limit State Design of Reinforced Concrete
(published by Prentice-Hall of India), the Second
Edition of this comprehensive and systematically
organized text builds on the strength of the first
edition, continuing to provide a clear and masterly
exposition of the fundamentals of the theory of concrete
design. The text meets the twin objective of catering to
the needs of the postgraduate students of Civil
Engineering and the needs of the practising civil
engineers as it focuses also on the practices followed
by the industry. This text, along with Limit State
Design, covers the entire design practice of revised
Code IS456 (2000). In addition, it analyzes the
procedures specified in many other BIS codes such as
those on winds, earthquakes, and ductile detailing.
What's New to This Edition Chapter 18 on Earthquake
Forces and Structural Response of framed buildings has
been completely revised and updated so as to conform to
the latest I.S. Codes 1893 (2002) entitled Criteria for
Earthquake Resistant Design of Structures (Part I Fifth Revision). Chapters 19 and 21 which too deal with
earthquake design have been revised. A Summary of
elementary design of reinforced concrete members is
added as Appendix. Valuable tables and charts are
presented to help students and practising designers to
arrive at a speedy estimate of the steel requirements in
slabs, beams, columns and footings of ordinary
buildings.
PRESTRESSED CONCRETE MUTHU K. U. 2016-01-18 The book
begins with a brief introduction, helping the reader to
understand the fundamentals of stress concept and
prestressed concrete systems. The discussion then
follows to explain the computation of different losses
and estimation of ultimate flexural and shear strength.
Important codal provisions viz. IS1343-2012, Eurocode
EN2 and BSEN-1:2004 are also highlighted in this text.
For clear understanding of the materials, the text is
supported by a good number of figures and tables.
Besides covering the important topics on design and
analysis of anchorage zone stresses and analysis of
continuous beam, the book also discusses composite
construction and circular prestressing. The book is
designed as a textbook for the senior level
undergraduate and postgraduate students of civil
engineering and construction technology. KEY FEATURES
Reinforced Concrete Design: Principles And Practice Raju
N. Krishna 2007 This Book Systematically Explains The
Basic Principles And Techniques Involved In The Design
Of Reinforced Concrete Structures. It Exhaustively
Covers The First Course On The Subject At B.E./ B.Tech
Level.Important Features: * Exposition Is Based On The
Latest Indian Standard Code Is: 456-2000. * Limit State
Method Emphasized Throughout The Book. * Working Stress
Method Also Explained. * Detailing Aspects Of
Reinforcement Highlighted. * Incorporates Earthquake
Resistant Design. * Includes A Large Number Of Solved
Examples, Practice Problems And Illustrations.The Book
Would Serve As A Comprehensive Text For Undergraduate
Civil Engineering Students. Practising Engineers Would
Also Find It A Valuable Reference Source.
Building Materials S.K. Duggal 2017-12-04 This text on
building materials includes discussion of structural
clay products, rocks and stones, wood, materials for
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making concrete, ferrous and non-ferrous metals, and
miscellaneous materials.
Building Construction Materials and Techniques
P.Purushothama Raj Building Construction Materials and
Techniques follows a unique approach to the subject by
including both materials and construction techniques in
a combined text as per the latest trends in university
curriculums. It also caters to the needs of the
universities where these subjects are offered across two
semesters as well. Of the 32 chapters in this book,13
are dedicated to building construction materials while
the remaining 19 focus on conventional as well as modern
techniques in construction. The chapters are
supplemented by a plethora of self-explanatory
illustrations for easy comprehension. Relevant
references to IS codes and standards make this text
ideal for extended learning.
Basic and Applied Soil Mechanics Gopal Ranjan 2007 Basic
And Applied Soil Mechanics Is Intended For Use As An UpTo-Date Text For The Two-Course Sequence Of Soil
Mechanics And Foundation Engineering Offered To
Undergraduate Civil Engineering Students. It Provides A
Modern Coverage Of The Engineering Properties Of Soils
And Makes Extensive Reference To The Indian Standard
Codes Of Practice While Discussing Practices In
Foundation Engineering. Some Topics Of Special Interest,
Like The Schmertmann Procedure For Extrapolation Of
Field Compressibility, Determination Of Secondary
Compression, Lambes Stress - Path Concept, Pressure
Meter Testing And Foundation Practices On Expansive
Soils Including Certain Widespread Myths, Find A Place
In The Text.The Book Includes Over 160 Fully Solved
Examples, Which Are Designed To Illustrate The
Application Of The Principles Of Soil Mechanics In
Practical Situations. Extensive Use Of Si Units, Side By
Side With Other Mixed Units, Makes It Easy For The
Students As Well As Professionals Who Are Less
Conversant With The Si Units, Gain Familiarity With This
System Of International Usage. Inclusion Of About 160
Short-Answer Questions And Over 400 Objective Questions
In The Question Bank Makes The Book Useful For
Engineering Students As Well As For Those Preparing For
Gate, Upsc And Other Qualifying Examinations.In Addition
To Serving The Needs Of The Civil Engineering Students,
The Book Will Serve As A Handy Reference For The
Practising Engineers As Well.
Contemporary Issues in Construction in Developing
Countries George Ofori 2012-06-26 Economic growth and
socio-economic development are particuliarly important
for developing countries, and the construction industry
plays a central role in driving both of these.
Traditionally the issues faced have been assumed to be
merely offshoots of those encountered in industrialised
nations and are usually discussed only in this context.
In addition, research in construction management and
economics has generally failed to take proper account of
the unique or highly emphasised characteristics of the
industries in developing countries, or their economic
and social environment. This volume challenges
underlying assumptions and focuses on the distinct
characteristics of construction in developing countries.
In so doing it considers the issues from the perspective
of the developing countries themselves to present a
strong contemporary picture for researchers. It forms a
companion volume to New Perspectives on Construction in
Developing Countries which provides an update on the
generic subjects relating to the construction industry
in developing countries, and covers new concepts and
issues.
Building Material and Construction (WBSCTE) S.S.
Bhavikatti Building Technology involves selecting
suitable materials and carrying out building
construction neatly. This book comprehensibly covers all
aspects of the subject and is written as per the
requirements of civil engineering diploma students of
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West Bengal. The text is presented in simple, precise
and reader-friendly language. It is amply supported by
figures and tables. KEY FEATURES • Detailed coverage of
Kerala University syllabus • Simple and precise
explanations • Text sufficiently illustrated by figures
and tables • Relevant IS Codes listed • Exhaustive
questions given
Construction Technology Subhajit Saraswati 2008
Construction Technology is designed to serve as a
textbook for undergraduate and postgraduate students of
construction engineering and civil engineering.
REPAIR AND REHABILITATION OF CONCRETE STRUCTURES MODI,
POONAM I. 2015-12-01 The field of Concrete Repair and
Rehabilitation is gaining importance in view of its
positive impacts in terms of socio-economic benefits and
environmental sustainability. Due to growing importance
of this field, many engineering colleges have included
the subject of concrete repair and rehabilitation in the
senior undergraduate and postgraduate course curriculums
of civil engineering. This book is an earnest attempt to
help students of civil engineering in enhancing their
understanding and awareness about critical elements of
repair and rehabilitation of concrete structure. The
content is organised in such a way that it fulfils the
academic needs of the students. This text attempts to
dovetail all important aspects such as causes of
distress, assessment and evaluation of deterioration,
techniques for repair and rehabilitation along with
selection of repair and rehabilitation materials and
other important aspects related to preventive
maintenance and rehabilitation/structural safety
measures. The primary objective of this textbook is to
guide students to: • Understand the underlying causes
and types of deterioration in concrete structure • Learn
about the field and laboratory testing methods available
to evaluate the level of deterioration. • Get well
acquainted with options of repair materials and
techniques available to address different types of
distress in concrete structure. • Grasp the knowledge of
available techniques and their application for
strengthening existing structural systems.
Advances in Structural Engineering Vasant Matsagar
2014-12-12 The book presents research papers presented
by academicians, researchers, and practicing structural
engineers from India and abroad in the recently held
Structural Engineering Convention (SEC) 2014 at Indian
Institute of Technology Delhi during 22 – 24 December
2014. The book is divided into three volumes and
encompasses multidisciplinary areas within structural
engineering, such as earthquake engineering and
structural dynamics, structural mechanics, finite
element methods, structural vibration control, advanced
cementitious and composite materials, bridge
engineering, and soil-structure interaction. Advances in
Structural Engineering is a useful reference material
for structural engineering fraternity including
undergraduate and postgraduate students, academicians,
researchers and practicing engineers.
Mechanics of Materials Dr. B.C. Punmia 2002
Building Construction B.C. Punmia; Ashok Kumar Jain;
Arun Kumar Jain 2005-12
Design of Reinforced Concrete Shells and Folded Plates
P.C Varghese 2010
Design of Reinforced Concrete Foundations Varghese 2009
Civil Engineering Materials Shan Somayaji 2001 For
junior-level courses on Civil Engineering Materials,
Construction Materials, Materials of Construction, and
Materials of Architecture in departments of Civil
Engineering, Construction Engineering, Architecture,
Engineering Technology, and Agricultural Engineering.
This book deals with properties, applications and
analysis of important materials of construction/civil
engineering. It offers full coverage of how materials
are made or obtained, their physical properties, their
mechanical properties, how they are used in
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construction, how they are tested in the lab, and their
strength characteristics--information that is essential
for material selection and elementary design.
Proceedings of the Indian Geotechnical Conference 2019
Satyajit Patel 2021 This book comprises select
proceedings of the annual conference of the Indian
Geotechnical Society. The conference brings together
research and case histories on various aspects of
geotechnical and geoenvironmental engineering. The book
presents papers on geotechnical applications and case
histories, covering topics such as (i) Characterization
of Geomaterials and Physical Modelling; (ii) Foundations
and Deep Excavations; (iii) Soil Stabilization and
Ground Improvement; (iv) Geoenvironmental Engineering
and Waste Material Utilization; (v) Soil Dynamics and
Earthquake Geotechnical Engineering; (vi) Earth
Retaining Structures, Dams and Embankments; (vii) Slope
Stability and Landslides; (viii) Transportation
Geotechnics; (ix) Geosynthetics Applications; (x)
Computational, Analytical and Numerical Modelling; (xi)
Rock Engineering, Tunnelling and Underground
Constructions; (xii) Forensic Geotechnical Engineering
and Case Studies; and (xiii) Others Topics: Behaviour of
Unsaturated Soils, Offshore and Marine Geotechnics,
Remote Sensing and GIS, Field Investigations,
Instrumentation and Monitoring, Retrofitting of
Geotechnical Structures, Reliability in Geotechnical
Engineering, Geotechnical Education, Codes and
Standards, and other relevant topics. The contents of
this book are of interest to researchers and practicing
engineers alike.
Building Construction and Materials Dr. Gurcharan Singh
2019-01-10 ★ABOUT THE BOOK: feel proud in issuing the
Seventh Edition of the book "Building Construction and
Materials". The subject " Building Construction and
Materials" is a very vastand tedious subject of Civil
Engineering. Author has tried to explain all the aspects
of this subject in a very simple and lucid language. The
Book is entirely in SI Units. The book covers the
syllabi prescribed by all the Indian universities, State
Technical Boards and A.M.I.E. (India) examinations. The
book is also very useful for Engineers involved in
construction industry. All the relevant I.S.I.
Recommendations and other useful data have been
incorporated in the book. Author has tried to explain
all the aspects with the help of lot of neat drawings.
It is hoped that the book will satisfy all the needs of
the students and practising engineers in regard to this
subject. In order to increase the usefulness of the book
basic engineering materials have been added in this
revised 17th edition. Basic engineering material like
stone, bricks, lime, cement, timber and iron has been
added in this edition. ★RECOMMENDATIONS: A textbook for
all Engineering Branches, Competitive Examination, ICS,
and AMIE Examinations In S.I Units For Degree, Diploma
and A.I.M.E. (India) Students and Practicing Civil
Engineers. ★ABOUT THE AUTHOR: Dr. Gurcharan Singh Joint
Director (Retd.) Directorate of Technical Education
Rajasthan, Jodhpur ★BOOK DETAILS: ISBN :
978-81-89401-21-4 Pages: 933 + 26 Edition:
17th,Year-2019 Size(cms): L-23.7, B-15.8, H-3.7 ★For
more Offers visit our Website: www.standardbookhouse.com
Comprehensive Design of Steel Structures 1998
FOUNDATION ENGINEERING P. C. VARGHESE 2005-01-01
Foundation Engineering is of prime importance to
undergraduate and postgraduate students of civil
engineering as well as to practising engineers. For,
there is no construction - be it buildings (government,
commercial and residential), bridges, highways, or dams
- that does not draw from the principles and application
of this subject. Unlike many textbooks on Geotechnical
Engineering that deal with both Soil Mechanics and
Foundation Engineering, this text gives an exclusive
treatment and an indepth analysis of Foundation
Engineering. What distinguishes the text is that it not
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merely equips the students with the necessary knowledge
for the course and examination, but provides a solid
foundation for further practice in their profession
later. In addition, as the book is based on the Codes
prescribed by the Bureau of Indian Standards, students
of Indian universities will find it particularly useful.
The author is specialized in both Soil Mechanics and
Structural Engineering; he studied Soil Mechanics under
the guidance of Prof. Terzaghi and Prof. Casagrande of
Harvard University - the pioneers of the subject.
Similarly, he studied Structural Engineering under Prof.
A.L.L. Baker of Imperial College, London, the pioneer of
Limit State Design. These specializations coupled with
over 50 years of teaching experience of the author make
this text authoritative and exhaustive. Intended as a
text for undergraduate (Civil Engineering) and
postgraduate (Geotechnical Engineering and Structural
Engineering) students, the book would also be found
highly useful to practising engineers and young
academics teaching the course.
Sustainable Construction and Building Materials Bibhuti
Bhusan Das 2019-02-01 This book presents select
proceedings of the International Conference on
Sustainable Construction and Building Materials (ICSCBM
2018), and examines a range of durable, energyefficient, and next-generation construction and building
materials produced from industrial wastes and
byproducts. The topics covered include alternative, ecofriendly construction and building materials, nextgeneration concretes, energy efficiency in construction,
and sustainability in construction project management.
The book also discusses various properties and
performance attributes of modern-age concretes including
their durability, workability, and carbon footprint. As
such, it offers a valuable reference for beginners,
researchers, and professionals interested in sustainable
construction and allied fields.
ENGINEERING GEOLOGY FOR CIVIL ENGINEERS P. C. VARGHESE
2011-12-24 Geology is the science of earth's crust
(lithosphere) consisting of rocks and soils. While
mining and mineralogical engineers are more interested
in rocks, their petrology (formation) and mineralogy,
civil engineers are equally interested in soils and
rocks, in their formations, and also in their properties
for civil engineering design and construction. This book
is so written that the subject can easily be taught by a
civil engineering faculty member specialised in soil
mechanics. Dexterously organized into four parts, this
book in Part I (Chapters 1 to 11) deals with the
formation of rocks and soils. The classification of
soils, lake deposits, coastal deposits, wind deposits
along with marshes and bogs are described in Part II
(Chapters 12 to 20). As the book advances, it deals with
the civil engineering problems connected with soils and
rocks such as landslides, rock slides, mudflow,
earthquakes, tsunami and other natural phenomena in Part
III (Chapters 21 to 24). Finally, in Part IV (Chapters
25 to 30), this text discusses the allied subjects like
the origin and nature of cyclones, rock mass
classification and soil formation. Designed to serve as
a textbook for the undergraduate students of civil
engineering, this book is equally useful for the
practising civil engineers. SALIENT FEATURES : Displays
plenty of figures to clarify the concepts Includes
chapter-end review exercises to enhance the problemsolving skills of the students Summary at the end of
each chapter brings into focus the essence of the
chapter Appendices at the end of the text supply extra
information on important topics
LIMIT STATE DESIGN OF REINFORCED CONCRETE P. C. VARGHESE
2008-09-23 This substantially revised second edition
takes into account the provisions of the revised Indian
Code of practice for Plain and Reinforced Concrete IS
456 : 2000. It also provides additional data on
detailing of steel to make the book more useful to
pc-varghese-on-building-material

4/5

practicing engineers. The chapter on Limit State of
Durability for Environment has been completely revised
and the new provisions of the code such as those for
design for shear in reinforced concrete, rules for
shearing main steel in slabs, lateral steel in columns,
and stirrups in beams have been explained in detail in
the new edition. This comprehensive and systematically
organized book is intended for undergraduate students of
Civil Engineering, covering the first course on
Reinforced Concrete Design and as a reference for the
practicing engineers. Besides covering IS 456 : 2000,
the book also deals with the British and US Codes.
Advanced topics of IS 456 : 2000 have been discussed in
the companion volume Advanced Reinforced Concrete Design
(also published by Prentice-Hall of India). The two
books together cover all the topics in IS 456 : 2000 and
many other topics which are so important in modern
methods of design of reinforced concrete.
Building Materials in Civil Engineering Haimei Zhang
2011-05-09 The construction of buildings and structures
relies on having a thorough understanding of building
materials. Without this knowledge it would not be
possible to build safe, efficient and long-lasting
buildings, structures and dwellings. Building materials
in civil engineering provides an overview of the
complete range of building materials available to civil
engineers and all those involved in the building and
construction industries. The book begins with an
introductory chapter describing the basic properties of
building materials. Further chapters cover the basic
properties of building materials, air hardening cement
materials, cement, concrete, building mortar, wall and
roof materials, construction steel, wood, waterproof
materials, building plastics, heat-insulating materials
and sound-absorbing materials and finishing materials.
Each chapter includes a series of questions, allowing
readers to test the knowledge they have gained. A
detailed appendix gives information on the testing of
building materials. With its distinguished editor and
eminent editorial committee, Building materials in civil
engineering is a standard introductory reference book on
the complete range of building materials. It is aimed at
students of civil engineering, construction engineering
and allied courses including water supply and drainage
engineering. It also serves as a source of essential
background information for engineers and professionals
in the civil engineering and construction sector.
Provides an overview of the complete range of building
materials available to civil engineers and all those
involved in the building and construction industries
Explores the basic properties of building materials
featuring air hardening cement materials, wall and roof
materials and sound-absorbing materials Each chapter
includes a series of questions, allowing readers to test
the knowledge they have gained
Alternative Building Materials Technology K. S. Jagadish
2008-01-01
Fluid Mechanics with Laboratory Manual Bireswar Majumdar
2016-02 Primarily intended for the undergraduate
students of mechanical engineering, civil engineering,
chemical engineering and other branches of applied
science, this book, now in its second edition, presents
a comprehensive coverage of the basic laws of fluid
mechanics. The text discusses the solutions of fluidflow problems that are modelled by various governing
differential equations. Emphasis is placed on
formulating and solving typical problems of engineering
practice.
Building Materials S.S. Bhavikatti Building Materials
covers in detail the properties and uses of various
building materials, including stones, bricks, tiles,
timber, cement, sand, lime, mortar, concrete, glass,
plastics and so on. Ferrous and non-ferrous metals,
bitumen, asphalt, tar, plastics, paints and varnishes
are included, as are non-traditional materials like
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fibre reinforced plastics and smart materials. For each
material, its manufacture, properties, uses, advantages
and disadvantages, and so on, are discussed. The text,
presented in simple, precise and reader-friendly
language, is amply supported by figures and tables. The
book will meet the academic requirements of degree as
well as diploma students. Relevant IS codes have also
been listed for the benefit of practising engineers.
Building Construction S.S. Bhavikatti Building
Construction covers the entire process of building
construction in detail, from the stage of planning and
foundation building to the finishing stages like
plastering, painting, electricity supply and woodwork.
Each of the basic components of a building are covered
separately, including doors, windows, floors, roof,
walls, partitions, as are the basic finishing works like
plumbing, damp-proofing, ventilation, air conditioning
and so on. Essential features of construction like
accoustics, fire-resistance and earthquake-resistant
design are also covered. In keeping with contemporary
needs, the book also inlcudes a chapter on the
environmental impact of a building and how to make it
green. The text, presented in simple, precise and
reader-friendly language, is amply supported by figures
and tables. Together with its companion volume, Building
Materials, the book will meet the academic requirements
of degree, as well as diploma courses in civil
engineering and architecture.
Practical Civil Engineering P.K. Jayasree 2021-05-03 The
book provides primary information about civil
engineering to both a civil and non-civil engineering
audience in areas such as construction management,
estate management, and building. Basic civil engineering
topics like surveying, building materials, construction
technology and management, concrete technology, steel
structures, soil mechanics and foundations, water
resources, transportation and environment engineering
are explained in detail. Codal provisions of US, UK and
India are included to cater to a global audience.
Insights into techniques like modern surveying equipment
and technologies, sustainable construction materials,
and modern construction materials are also included. Key
features: • Provides a concise presentation of theory
and practice for all technical in civil engineering. •
Contains detailed theory with lucid illustrations. •
Focuses on the management aspects of a civil engineer's
job. • Addresses contemporary issues such as permitting,
globalization, sustainability, and emerging
technologies. • Includes codal provisions of US, UK and
India. The book is aimed at professionals and senior
undergraduate students in civil engineering, nonspecialist civil engineering audience
Advanced Construction Technology Roy Chudley 2006
Advanced Construction Technology offers a comprehensive,
practical, illustrative guide to many aspects of
construction practice used for industrial and commercial
buildings.
MAINTENANCE, REPAIR & REHABILITATION AND MINOR WORKS OF
BUILDINGS P. C. VARGHESE 2014-04-04 The term Maintenance
of a building refers to the work done for keeping an
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existing building in a condition where it can perform
its intended functions. Usually, the buildings last only
for 40 to 50 years in a good shape just because of
regular inspection and maintenance that enable timely
identification of deteriorated elements. Overlooked
dilapidation, inadequate maintenance and lack of repair
works may lead to limited life span of a building. This
comprehensive book, striving to focus on the
maintenance, repair & rehabilitation and minor works of
a building, presents useful guidelines that acquaint the
readers with the traditional as well as modern
techniques for upkeeping and repairing of buildings
already constructed. Dexterously organised into five
parts, this book in Part I deals with the maintenance of
buildings. Description of the construction chemicals,
concrete repair chemicals, special materials used for
repair, and repair of various parts of a building is
given in Part II. Strengthening of reinforced concrete
members by shoring, underpinning, plate bonding, RC
jacketing and FRP methods are explored in Part III,
which also highlights rebuilding of RC slabs and
protection of earth slopes. Part IV of the book exposes
the reader to the minor works done in a building such as
construction of compound walls, gates, waters sumps,
house garage, relaying of floors, joining two adjacent
rooms and so on. Part V is based on some allied topics
involving control on termites and fungus in buildings as
well as introduction of Vaastu Shastra and its main
recommendations for a single house in a plot. Using an
engaging style, this book will prove to be a must-read
for the undergraduate and postgraduate students of civil
engineering as well as for the polytechnic and ITI
diploma students. Besides, the book will also be of
immense benefit to the technical professionals across
the country. KEY FEATURES • The text displays several
figures to make the concepts clear. • Chapter-end
references make the text suitable for further study. •
Appendices at the end of the text provide extra
information on non-destructive field tests for survey of
the condition of concrete buildings and rough estimation
of the construction and maintenance costs of buildings.
BULIDING MATERIALS P. C. VARGHESE 2005-01-01 This
practice-oriented book provides a lucid yet
comprehensive coverage of the engineering properties and
uses of the materials commonly used in building
construction in India. Profusely illustrated with tables
and diagrams, the book exposes the reader to the basics
of building materials and their specifications. The text
also acquaints the reader with the traditional as well
as modern materials available in the market. The
references to IS codes and standards make this text
suitable for further study and field use. This book is
primarily designed as an introductory textbook for the
students pursuing undergraduate degree (B.E./B.Tech.)
and diploma courses in civil engineering and
architecture. Because of the lecture-based presentation
of the subject, the text would also be of considerable
benefit for the young teachers for their classroom
lectures. Practising engineers would also get a clear
understanding of the fundamentals of the subject.
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